
Amy Love <alove@franklinma.gov>

F4478 - 230 East Central Street Request for Continuance

1 message

Amanda Cavaliere <ACavaliere@gandhengineering.com> Fri, Dec 24, 2021 at 9:58 AM
To: Amy Love <alove@franklinma.gov>
Cc: Richard Cornetta <richard@cornettalaw.com>, Mohiuddin Ahmed <mohiuddin21@yahoo.com>, Mirajuddin Ahmed
<mirajahmed@yahoo.com>, Kyle Pitz <KPitz@gandhengineering.com>, Diane Burlingame
<DBurlingame@gandhengineering.com>, Rob Constantine <RConstantine@gandhengineering.com>

Good morning Amy,


On behalf of the Applicant, we are respectfully requesting a continuance to the Planning Board meeting scheduled for
January 10, 2022 to the next meeting scheduled on January 24, 2022 to allow for additional time to address comments
received from the Town.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office.


Happy Holidays!


Amanda K. Cavaliere, Office Manager
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